Submissions to the Committee

While as many people as possible must make a submission to the
Marine and Coastal Area Bill, they must also write to the
Office of the House of Representatives, that any member of
this Maori Affairs Select Committee that has misled
Parliament, shown to be extremely racist toward non-Maori or
expressed their very biased views at the first reading of the
Bill, be expelled immediately.

A corrupt Select Committee can present a very biased
conclusion/report to Parliament to sway a Bill in its favour
and the public has no recall. A Select Committee must be fair,
honest, have an open mind and not racially biased. We believe
not all members of this Committee meet these criteria.
www.onenzfoundation.co.nz.
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